
 
 

Appointments to the Board of the Irish Museum of Modern Art, the Board of 

Trustees of the Chester Beatty Library, Board of Crawford Art Gallery, Cork, the 

Arts Council; the Board of the Irish Architectural Archive and the Board of 

Governors and Guardians of Archbishop Marsh's Library. 

 
The Minister for Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht is seeking expressions of interest from suitably 

qualified and experienced persons for appointment to the following positions in a non-executive 

capacity: 

 

(a) Board of the Irish Museum of Modern Art; to fill vacancies that may arise over the 

coming 12 months;   

(b) Board of Trustees of  the Chester Beatty Library; to fill vacancies that may arise over the 

coming 12 months;(legal expertise welcome); 

(c) Board of the Crawford Art Gallery, Cork; to fill vacancies that may arise over the 

coming 12 months;(legal expertise welcome); 

(d) Arts Council; to fill vacancies that may arise over the coming 12 months;   

(e) Board of the Irish Architectural Archive; to fill vacancies that may arise over the coming 

12 months; and 

(f) Board of Governors and Guardians of Archbishop Marsh's Library; to fill vacancies that 

may arise over the coming 12 months. 

 

The purpose of this process is to widen the pool of suitable candidates to fill the Board vacancies 

in the Irish Museum of Modern Art, the Chester Beatty Library, Crawford Art Gallery, Cork, the 

Arts Council, Irish Architectural Archive and Archbishop Marsh's Library as they arise.  The 

Minister will not be restricted to considering only those who have responded to this invitation.   

 

For further information on the Irish Museum of Modern Art go to http://www.imma.ie, the 

Chester Beatty Library go to http://www.cbl.ie/, the Crawford Art Gallery, Cork go to 

http://www.crawfordartgallery.ie/, the Arts Council go to http://www.artscouncil.ie/, the Irish 

Architectural Archive go to http://www.iarc.ie and for Archbishop Marsh's Library go to 

http://www.marshlibrary.ie.  
 

Appointments will be on a "pro bono" basis.  Applicants should familiarise themselves with the 

Code of Practice for the Governance of State Bodies: 

http://govacc.per.gov.ie/files/2012/03/codepractstatebod09.pdf     

 

Expressions of interest should be sent by email to tadhg.oshea@ahg.gov.ie or in writing to 

Tadhg O'Shea, Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht, New Road, Killarney, County 

Kerry to be received no later than 5.00pm., Friday 21
st
 June 2013. 
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